CPA Committee Minutes of Meeting September 17, 2007 4:30 PM – 6:00PM

Members Present: Ann Borton, Janet Chayes, John Lochhead, Martha Conant

On October 16 there will be a presentation by HCI on rare turtles (at 7-9 in the Town Hall). Martha will write up information for the Visitor and the Recorder encouraging town's people to attend.

We reviewed the application form.

Ann will email Jack a copy of the final form so that it can be added to the town web site.

We decided to move the due date up to late January.

Ann indicated that we will likely get a request for funds to preserve the South River's banks.

Ann also indicated there might be a request from the historical society for a climate controlled vault. Jack indicated he would see if such a vault could be added to the town garage (the garage committee has been asked to look into it).

Janet reported on the CPA coalition workshop in April. The size of the state match will be reduced.

Adjourned at 5:50pm.